
  

                                                             

                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                     
 

Friday 19th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Firstly, we want to thank you for all your support over the last few weeks as we prepared 
the school for Reception to return. Re-opening more classrooms has been a whole staff 
effort.  As the teachers are now teaching a class, they will be unable to call each family as 
regularly as they have been. Therefore, if you require a telephone conversation, we ask 
that you email the school office or class email and we will be happy to arrange for you to be 
called back. Please continue to use your child’s class email address to stay in touch and 
ask any questions you may have.  
 
From next week (WC 22.06.20) we would like to trial some group class calls via Zoom. 
These will be in place of the KIT calls and will be once a week with the class teacher for 
children who are not attending school. Your child’s class will be split into small groups and 
allocated a day and time. You will be emailed separately the group that your child is in. 
Please see times below for each group. A Zoom link will be emailed in advance with the 
meeting details, so your child can access the video call. These video calls will last 20 
minutes at most, and the class teacher will arrange games, story times and activities. 
Please see the ‘Zoom calls - information for parents & carers 19.6.2020’ attached to this 
email for more information and zoom expectations.   
 
We can’t wait to see you and look forward to having lots of fun together.   
 
Best wishes,   
From all the team at Hassocks Infant School 
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West Sussex BN6 8EY 
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Headteacher:  Adrian Bates-Holland 
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Please remember that you will be emailed separately with the group that your child 
is in and the login details for the call.   

  
 
 

 


